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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 7:52 PM

To: Shwedo, Kevin

Subject: Re: Disaster Recovery Report 

I would love a one pager daily with no backup needed. If that's too often, two or three times a week would be great. I 

need to know how many counties we are up to for PA and IA assistance as well as Disaster Recovery Centers in the state. 

I don't want to bother you too much with this so can go to Kim for this if it is helpful. 

 

I'm used to obsessing on this info twice daily so wanting to make sure I am keeping an eye on progress.  

 

Thank you. 

N- 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 26, 2015, at 7:45 PM, Shwedo, Kevin A <Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net> wrote: 

As I reviewed this report over the weekend, it appears to be a little cumbersome for your use.  I would 

be happy to try to whittle it down to an Executive Summary (one pager) if that would be helpful.  We 

would then have two options – keep the one pager coming and only provide the back-up data on 

request OR provide the backup data each time, but allowing the EXSUM to  stand alone until you have a 

use for the rest.  If you like this format, we will not change a thing. 

Vr 

Kevin 

  

  

  

Kevin A. Shwedo 

South Carolina Disaster Recovery Coordinator 

10311 Wilson Boulevard 

Blythewood, South Carolina 29016 

  

(O)   803-896-4039 

(C)   803-609-4218 

  

"It's a GREAT day in South Carolina!" 

  

From: Haley, Nikki [mailto:govhaley@gov.sc.gov]  

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 7:28 PM 

To: Lewis, Phleisha E 

Cc: Shwedo, Kevin A; Schimsa, Rebecca; Patel, Swati 

Subject: Re: Disaster Recovery Report  
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Thank you.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 26, 2015, at 7:03 PM, Lewis, Phleisha E <Phleisha.Lewis@SCDMV.net> wrote: 

Governor Haley, 

  

In lieu of the daily phone briefings/conference calls, please find attached the first 

documented disaster recovery report.  

  

I apologize for the delay in getting this you and for the email coming at such a late hour 

in day. Colonel Shwedo was going to brief you on this earlier today. I will ensure you 

receive this report early Monday mornings moving forward. 

  

Of course, if there are any changes you would like to see in this report I will adjust 

accordingly. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Phleisha Lewis 

Office: 803-896-4048 

Cell: 803-543-0018 

<10-26-15 Disaster Recovery Report.pdf> 


